S3013 SAT-PDR-20170411-00063
Spectrum Five LLC
BSSNET2A-95W

From: Stephen Duall

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 5:23 PM

To: 'Dorris, Daniel V.' <ddorris@kellogghansen.com>

Cc: Angstreich, Scott H. <sangstreich@kellogghansen.com>; Jose Albuquerque
<Jose.Albuguerque @fcc.gov>

Subject: RE: Spectrum Five's Motion for Extension of Time

After review of the motion, the Division finds that there are insufficient grounds for the extension
requested. Please consider this email response as a denial of the attached Motion for Extension of
Time.

Stephen Duall

Chief, Policy Branch

Federal Communications Commission
- International Bureau, Satellite Division
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Tel. (202) 418-1103
Fax (202) 418-0175

From: Dorris, Daniel V. [mailto:ddorris@kellogghansen.com]
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 1:59 PM

To: Stephen Duall <Stephen.Duall@fcc.gov>

Cc: Angstreich, Scott H. <sangstreich@kellogghansen.com>
Subject: Spectrum Five's Motion for Extension of Time

Mr. Duall,

Attached please find a courtesy copy of Spectrum Five’s Motion For Extension Of Time filed'today in

docket SAT-PDR-20170411-00063 that seeks an extension of an impending deadline on Monday, August

14, 2017. Please contact me if you need additional information.

Best regards,
Dan Dorris

Dan Dorris

Kellogg, Hansen, Todd, Figel & Frederick, PLLC
1615 M Street NW, Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Phone: 202-326-7938

Email: ddorris@kellogghansen.com

NOTICE: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information

that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
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intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately via reply e-mail, and then destroy all instances of this communication. Thank you.



